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March 18, 1985

Mr. Joseph Felton, Director FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
Division of Rules and Records ACT REQUEST
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555 FOIA’%" Mz

Dear Mr. Felton: Wd 3/2"/85

This request is made under the federal Freedom of Information
Aet, 5 U.8.C. 551.

Please send me a list of all Office of Investigations reviews,
reports, or investications regarding the Grand Gulf 1 nuclear plant
in Mississippi.

The Freedom of Information Act provides that if portions of a
document are exempt from release, the remainder must be segregated
and disclosed. Therefore, I will expect you to send me all nonexempt
portions of the records which I have requested, and ask that you
justify any deﬁ@ions by reference.

I am a journalist employed by The Times-Picayune/The States-

Item. Therefore, I ask that you waive all search and duplication fees.

I intend to use the information request as the basis for newspaper
articles.

As I am making this request in the capacity of a journalist,
and this information is of timely value, I would appreciate hearing
from your office by telephone rather than by mail if any questions
regarding my request arise.

Thank you for your assistance. I look forward to receiving a
reply within 10 days, as reguired by law.

Sincerely,
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Lynn Cunningham
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